
ACIA Newsletter, Vol. 14, Issue No. 5, May 2017 - Page 1 of 1 

 

Newsletter 
Vol. 14 

Issue No. 5 
May 2017 

 
 

 

What is new in ACIA? 
 

SAVE THE DATE: May 20 

Our Annual General Meeting is fast approaching! 
 

Please remember to submit the required documents for the renewal of your membership 

along with a signed copy of the revised Code of Conduct, 

as well as the completed proxy form (if applicable) 

by May 13, 

to the Secretary, Rima Hana. 

 

The revised Code of Conduct and proxy form and instructions were sent via e-mail on April 9 by the Secretary. 

The requirements for membership renewal were sent via e-mail on April 19 by the Secretary. 

 
 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS SUMMER TRAINING 

Zakie Hage, President 
Parminder Gill, Vice President 

Rima Hanna, Secretary 
Shervin Ashraf, Treasurer 

Mayda Beylerian, Past President 

Interpretation for Legal Settings 
 

Calgary Courts Centre 
June 10 & 24 (Saturdays) 

July 25-29 (Tuesday - Saturday) 

Early Bird $350 - deadline: May 20 

 

Contact Alex Zisman for more information. 

 

 
 

 
 

Visit ACIA for more information, industry resources, up-to-date directory of colleagues & more! 
 

Mailing address: 
ALBERTA COURT INTERPRETERS ASSOCIATION (ACIA) 

PO BOX 331 STATION M 
CALGARY AB T2P 2H9 

 
If you would like to UNSUBSCRIBE from our mailing list, 

send us a message with the title: UNSUBSCRIBE! 

ACIA Newsletter Team 


